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Kent A. Chandler 
Acting Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

October 21, 2020 

RE: Electronic Joint Application of Kentucky Utilities Company and 
Louisville Gas and Electric Company for Approval of the Transfer of 
Spare Tr~nsformers 
Case No. 2020-00097 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph No. 2 of the Commission's Order, dated May 22, 
2020, Kentucky Utilities Company and Louisville Gas and Electric Company 
(collectively, the "Companies") provide notification that the transfer of two spare 
transformers between the Companies occurred on September 22, 2020. The 
journal entries associated with the asset transfers are provided in Exhibit 1 (See 
Attached). The transfers were made at net book value in accordance with the 
Companies Cost Allocation Manual and the Companies' Corporate Policies and 
Guidelines for Intercompany Transactions. Also, the transfers conform to the 
Federal Code of Regulations, Title 18, Chapter 1, Subchapter C, Part 101 -
Uniform System of Accounts Prescribed for Public Utilities and Licensees 
Subject to the Provisions of the Federal Power Act (FERC USofA). 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that the electronically 
filed documents are a true and accurate copy of the same document being 
delivered in paper medium; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the 
Commission on October 21, 2020; that there are currently no parties in this 
proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic 
means; and that the original of this filing in paper medium will be delivered to 
the Commission within 30 days of the lifting of the state of emergency. 
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Kent A. Chandler, Acting Executive Director 
October 21, 2020 

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact me at your 
convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Rick E. Lovekamp 
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